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To: Members of the House Revenue Committee 

 

HB 4115 as conceived and written is a transparency-in-government bill. It gives 

citizens a window into how well our state is investing in ways that match our state's 

needs and values – from the climate to human rights to the energy transition. 

 

Please vote it out of committee for a floor vote of the entire House.  Thank you. 


